
Regarding the New Coronavirus Infection 

 TACHI-S extends its deepest sympathy to all of those who have been affected by the outbreak 

of New Coronavirus in China. 

 TACHI-S Group has multiple business sites in China and has many employees and stakeholders 

working at the frontline. As a company rooted in the local community, we will continue to work 

with our employees, their families, and stakeholders while giving top priority to safety and 

security, in order to go back to peaceful daily life as soon as possible. 

 TACHI-S sincerely prays for the early recovery of the patients and the end of virus infection. 
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